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June 5, 2015



Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

Re:	Washington Utilities and Transp. Commission v. Pacific Power & Light Company
	Docket UE-100749

Dear Mr. King:

On May 1, 2015, Pacific Power & Light (Pacific Power or Company) filed its Annual Report of Proceeds from the Sale of Renewable Energy Credits (RECs) in compliance with several orders in this Docket.1 The report includes several items for compliance with the Commission’s orders in Docket UE-100749, including proposed revisions to Schedule 95 “Renewable Energy Revenue Adjustment”.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Staff reviewed the filing and concludes that it complies with the orders in Docket UE-100749. Pacific Power proposed no revision to Schedule 95 because the total Washington-allocated REC revenues in 2014 was only $6,035, and no REC revenues are projected for 2015. Staff agrees that this amount is too small to justify any revision to Schedule 95 at this time. Staff expects that this amount will be included in the final reconciliation of REC revenues at the conclusion of the amortization of over-credited proceeds that the Commission authorized Pacific Power to collect in Order 16 of this Docket.   

Sincerely,


CHRISTOPHER M. CASEY
Assistant Attorney General 

CMC/emd
Enclosures 
cc:  Parties
________________________
1 See Order 16, at 31; Order 13, at 8.
